
  

 

This week’s attendance is 97.3%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are: Y2 99% 

 

 

Weekly Word 
Care Curiosity Determination 

 
  

   
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

13.10.2023 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
Ok now Autumn really feels like it’s arrived – plenty of 
rain, plenty of cloud and definitely a drop in 
temperatures!   
 
There will come a point in the not too distant future 
where children will go on the field when it’s wet but they 
will need a pair of wellies to do so.  At some point 
between now and the end of this half term, can you locate 
your child’s pair of wellies on the racks outside and under 
the shelter and maybe just check to see if they still fit.  If 
they don’t, I’d like to propose a ‘welly swap’ where 
children donate their old pair and grab a new one from 
those we have been given.  If they do fit, can you just put 
your child’s initials (if they aren’t on there anyway) 
somewhere visible.  We’d like to try and reduce any 
additional costs for families and this seems like a good 
start.  Keep an eye out for messages and I’ll perhaps put 
some tables outside advertising what to do.   
 
In other news, some exciting and diverse learning going 
on in school this week; ranging from woodwork and 
wattle and daubing in Y3 and Y4 (top left), to playing brass 
instruments in Y5 (middle left) to number square work in 
the Y1 continuous provision setting (bottom left). 
 
And finally, a huge well done to all the girls who took part 
in their first match of the season last night.  Although they 
lost their two opening fixtures, both matches were 
incredibly close and could have gone either way.   
 
At this moment in time we have nearly 50 children 
signed up for both girls’ and boys’ football which is great 
to see.  Y5 also entered an invasion games tournament 
this week and next Wednesday Y3, 4, 5 and 6 are at a 
cross country event.  Lots and lots of sport to look 
forward to! 
 

Have a lovely weekend 
Mr I. Johnson 

 
 
 
 
 


